
September 28, 2012
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Debra A. Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE-12-059, SREC Generating Company, Inc.
New Hampshire Renewable Portfolio Standard Certification Code NH-I-12-018

Dear Ms. Howland:

This writing serves as notice to the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission of a change of CEO and
facility operator for the SREC Generating Company, Inc.

Robert Perry resigned his position with SREC Generating Company, Inc. and since that time, Wayne C.
Sherwood has become employed as CEO of said company. Mr. Sherwood’s e-mail address is
wsherwood@steubenrec.com. All mailing addresses, telephone numbers, etc. remain as submitted for
SREC Generating Company, Inc.

Additionally, New England Waste Services of NY, Inc. is no longer the facility operator. Innovative
Energy Systems, LLC, (IES) has been contracted to be the facility operator as of August 1, 2012. IES’s
address is 2999 Judge Road, Oakfield, New York 14125.

Please amend your records to reflect the updated CEO and facility operator information.

Should you have any questions or require additional information concerning the above, please do not
hesitate to let us know. Thanking you for your continued courtesies in these matter, lam

Sincerely yours,

Lee Ann Beebe
Secretary

cc: John Tigue, Consultant

SREC Generating Company, Inc.
9 Wilson Avenue

Bath, New York 14810


